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UPCOMINGUPCOMING
Family Connect Night -September 12th 

Open School Night- September 18th 
PTA- First meeting Sept 24th (cafe)
PTA Parent/Teacher Kickball Game

Friday September 27th 

https://sachem.edu/schools/cayuga

September 8, 2024

Walking through the halls this week, I saw so much excitement and joy as
students reconnected with friends, settled into their new classrooms, and
engaged in learning. Our dedicated teachers have done an amazing job

creating warm, welcoming environments, and it’s clear that we are off to a
fantastic start.

I want to extend my heartfelt thanks to all of you for your incredible support
during our first week of school. It was truly wonderful to see so many smiling

faces and feel the excitement in the air as students returned, eager for a new
year of learning and growth.

Your enthusiasm and support have made this week a huge success, and I can’t
wait to see what the rest of the year has in store for our amazing school

community!

If you are picking your child up early from school, you must arrive by 3:00 the
latest.  After that time we are begining to prepare our building  and parking lot for

dismissal and want to mainain a safe dismissal procedure.


